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FAREWELL FROM THE WHEADONS
It is with mixed emotions we write this note to the College Community.

We will certainly miss the interaction with families at Thomas Hassall.  The joy on the faces of the
children as they master a challenge, received an award, perform on stage or just spending time
with their friends is something we have cherished. We have been asked “How long have you been
at Thomas Hassall?” the answer to which is simply – A long time!

We know as we leave Thomas Hassall we will take with us amazing memories, which we will
cherish. We have been fortunate to spend time with students working individually and taking both
small and class groups, attending camps, enjoying Creative Arts Nights, excursions, sporting
events and all the other facets of College life.

We are looking forward to having more time to spend with our grandchildren and the rest of our
family. The chance of travel both internationally and locally is also on our agenda.

We pray that the Lord will continue to be with you in the years to come and keep an eye out for us
when we may just ‘drop in’.

Thank you for your support, friendship and encouragement during our years here. We will
certainly miss you and your ‘smiling’ faces as we wave good bye to you each afternoon in the pick
up or the crossing.

God Bless,
Clive and Deb Wheadon
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